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The JICA Group Training Course in Hydrographic
Survey ( Internat ional ly Accredi t ied Caregory B
course) will take place at the Hydrographic Depart-
ment of Japan from 18 April to 11 November 1994.

The "General Information" brochure which gives in-
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formation on its curriculum, programme, application
procedures, etc. on the course is to be forwarded
through diplomatic channels to the following l3 coun-
tries: Brazil, Brunei, Cdte d'lvoire, Egypt, Fiji, [ndo-
nesia, Kenya, Korea, Malaysia, Pakistan, Philippines,
Qatar, and Uruguay.

An individual training in equipment maintenance and
in nautical chart reproduction was conducted by the
Hydrographic Department of Japan for Mr. Antonio
G. Dela Cruz and Mr. Rufino C. Sevilla of Coast and
Geodetic Survey Department, NAMRIA, Philippines,
from 8 September to 12 November 1993, respectively.

The training was arranged and sponsored by the Japan
International Cooperation Agency (JICA), and con-
ducted for nansferring technology to counterparts in
CGSD, NAMRIA,. as part of the Mini-Project Type
Technical Cooperation in Hydrographic Surveying
and Nautical Charting for the Philippines.
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